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Confirmed COVID-19 Outbreak declared at Aspen community  
This information is current as of Sept 22, 2022 at 4:00pm 

 
Hello Aspen residents and primary contacts: 
 
Today, Alberta Health Services declared Aspen community to be in a Confirmed 
COVID-19 Outbreak. Three or more residents have tested positive for COVID-
19. Positive and symptomatic residents are isolating in their suites. 

Actions underway 

-All current Alberta Health Service outbreak protocols have been activated. 
-We are working with Alberta Health Services to arrange testing for 
symptomatic residents. 

 -If you have a medical appointment scheduled, please advise their office you    
are coming from a community in Confirmed COVID-19 Outbreak. 

 

We will provide more information as it becomes available.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 
Michelle Banni, Community Assistant Manager, mbanni@silvera.ca 
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